
CRITERIA FOR NORTHWEST DISTRICT SCHOLARSHIPS 
Available to Northwest District Students 

 

The Northwest District has scholarship trust funds available to students who meet the following 
criteria, or a combination thereof: 

• Attend a Wesleyan College/University, or any other seminary approved by The 
Wesleyan Church; 

• Be a resident of the area now served by the Northwest District of The Wesleyan Church; 
• Applications should be received prior to November 30, 2018 – and scholarship awards 

should be given thereafter for the ensuing school year; 
• Maintain a grade point average of at least 2.5, based on a 1 to 4 grade point index; 
• The Trustee shall lend further credence to financial need of the applicant when 

considering applications. 

Scholarships available include: 

• The Northwest District Scholarship 
• The Rick Griffin Ministerial Scholarship 
• The Kerry Huft Ministerial Scholarship 
• The R.M. Kelly Memorial Scholarship 
• The Rev. W.J. Leyh Ministerial Scholarship 
• The S.J. & Ruth E. McIntyre Scholarship Trust 
• The Morehouse Scholarship Trust 
• The Palmer Memorial Scholarship 
• The Gladys Stoner Memorial Scholarship (*)  

 (*) The Gladys Stoner Memorial Scholarship may be awarded to an individual other than a 
theology student. 

 
PLEASE NOTE: 
• Please circulate the Application Form to any of your students who you feel may qualify for 

one (or more) of these scholarships. 
• The Application will be reviewed in December by the District Finance Committee, and a 

letter indicating Scholarships Awards will be sent out in early January 2019. 

PLEASE EMAIL OR MAIL COMPLETED APPLICATION  
BEFORE NOVEMBER 30, 2018  

TO 
NORTHWEST DISTRICT OFFICE 

402 W. BRUNDAGE LN., SHERIDAN, WY 82801 
INFO@NORTHWESTDISTRICT.ORG 

 


